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The Public Servants Association (PSA) as the majority union at the Office of the Public Service Commission 

(OPSC), welcomes the appointment of Advocate Dinki Dube as the Commission’s new Director-General. 

 

Advocate Dube is an admitted Advocate of the High Court with an LLM, LLB, and BA from the University of 

Witwatersrand. She has 20 years’ experience in the public service, previously working for the offices of the Public 

Protector, ICASA, the South African Human Rights Commission and the Gender Equity Commission. 

 

The PSA urges Advocate Dube to lead the Commission to greater heights and maintain effective and efficient 

service to the citizens of South Africa. The integrity of the Commission must be restored after the dismissal of the 

previous Director-General. The PSA commits its support and looks forward to working with Advocate Dube to 

achieve the goals and objectives of the Commission.  
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